
Notice of Public Hearing for the 2021 Budget and Special Town Elector Meeting for the Town 

of Spooner, Washburn County 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, November 9th, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., at the Spooner Town Hall, 

N6124 Blooming Vale Rd., a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET for the Town of Spooner 

in Washburn County will be held.  

Immediately following the completion of the Public Hearing a Special Town Elector Meeting will be held 

to approve the 2021 total town tax levy to be collected in 2022. 

The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the Town Hall by appointment (715-939-

2124).  The following is a summary of the proposed 2022 budget: 

 2021 Budget 2022 Proposed % Change 

Revenues    
41110-Taxes $168,275.00 $168,231.00 -0.0261% 
43000- Intergovernmental 
receipts $71,142.20 $71,142.20 0.0000% 

44100-Licenses and Permits $320.00 $320.00 0.0000% 
46000 -Public Charges for 
Services $100.00 $100.00 0.0000% 

48000 - Miscellaneous Revenues $25.00 $25.00 0.0000% 

49300-Fund Balance Applies $0.00 $0.00 - 

    

    
Total Revenues $239,862.20 $239,818.20 -0.0183% 

    

 2021 Budget 2022 Proposed % Change 

Expenditures    
51000 - General Government $58,447.15 $58,447.15 0.0000% 

52000 - Public Safety $50,647.99 $50,647.99 0.0000% 

53000 - Public Works $126,517.06 $126,473.06 -0.0348% 
54000 Health and Human 
Services $250.00 $250.00 0.0000% 

55000 - Recreation $4,000.00 $4,000.00 0.0000% 

    

    
Total Expenses $239,862.20 $239,818.20 -0.0183% 

    
    
       
          Submitted by: 

Audrey Kevan, Clerk 
          Town of Spooner 


